From: Dave Warren [mailto:DWarren@wpuda.org] 
Sent: Friday, July 13, 2012 2:04 PM
To: Goltz, Jeffrey (UTC); Oshie, Patrick (UTC); Jones, Philip (UTC); George Caan; klopez@wreca.coop; Lincoln, Victoria; Usibelli, Tony (COM); Scott Richards; William Bridges
Cc: Rendahl, Ann (UTC)
Subject: Interconnection Standards Workgroup

Ladies and Gentlemen,

Attached please find two documents from the Interconnection Standards Workgroup:

1. The Cover Report
1. The Model Rule as recommended by the Workgroup

The Workgroup believes that we have fulfilled our charge from the Utilities and Transportation Commission and the three Public Power Trade Associations to review and recommend updates for the standards for interconnection to a utility distribution system. 

We addressed three main issues: 1. The requirement for a visible, lockable disconnect for inverter-based systems; 2. Seek to identify methods for reducing insurance premiums for interconnecting facilities; 3. and streamlining the application process. 

In addition, the Workgroup identified, and either offers recommendations for, or will require further research into several more issues: 1. The requirement for direct transfer trips; related Bonneville Power Administration interconnection issues; adoption of codes and standards by reference; and the application process for interconnecting larger, more complex generating facilities.

The Workgroup held four all-day meetings with an additional two hour conference call. All participants worked hard at understanding each other’s perspectives and attempting to reach agreement on those differing perspectives. We stand ready to appear at any forum you may wish to present our recommendations, as well as areas of disagreement and agreement – which are described in the Report.  

Submitted on behalf of the Interconnection Standards Workgroup.

Dave Warren
DIrector of Energy Services
Washington PUD Association
Office: 360.741.2683
Cell: 360.951.5551
www.wpuda.org 
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